
Christian Youth in Action
     On August 5, our five summer missionaries 
(Cora, Caleb, and  Jacob Russell,  Josiah and Caleb 
Fisler) completed their summer ministry.  We’re 
pleased to report that all of  them had an excellent 
summer of  ministry.  

     As referenced by the pictures above, you can see 
that they spent the majority of  their time teaching 

5-Day Cubs, Vacation Bible Schools, and Good 
News Camp. Two weeks were spent in Fulton 
County and one in Washington County, MD.. 

	 They all will be using this training and 
experience throughout the school year. They will 
be leading chapels at a Christian school and 
teaching Good News Clubs 
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The guys each got a certificate for completing their training. 
(L-R)Caleb Russell, Caleb Fisler, Josiah Fisler, Jacob Russell
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	 Our summer missionaries are just one example of  
how God is using young people to reach the children. If  
you know of  any teens who would like to volunteer, we 
have many opportunities for them. Those that homeschool 
or have flexible school schedules work best.


